FAO Ms. Patricia O'Brien, Principal. re: D.A. visit.

From : @kandle.ie> Mon, 26 Sep, 2016 16:59

Subject: FAO Ms. Patricia O'Brien, Principal. re: D.A. visit.

To: stconlethscc@eircom.net

Dear Ms. O'Brien,
As I'm sure you are aware,
Religious Education.

As the new D.A. I am currently arranging visits to schools to meet with Religion teachers. I am wondering if it would be convenient for me to call in to introduce myself to you, and,

if possible also to meet with your R.E. teachers, on Monday 10th October? I can be available that day at any time that is convenient for you.

Looking forward to meeting you.

Kind regards,

Post-Primary Diocesan Advisor, Kildare & Leighlin Faith Development Services, Cathedral Parish Centre, College St. Carlow.